Flower and Ornament Policy

[bookmark: _GoBack]This guide is designed to ensure that all families can visit the cemeteries and reflect in a safe and orderly environment. The aim is to give families the ability to grieve but also enables Northern Cemeteries to meet its caretaker role in the management of the cemetery grounds.
As a general rule, Northern Cemeteries welcomes the limited placement of fresh tributes at burial and memorial sites. However the placement of glass vases or receptacles, ornaments, flags, photo frames, candles, toys or wind chimes in standard burial or memorial areas are not allowed in order to ensure safety for visitors and staff alike. Tributes should be placed within the provided receptacles (i.e. vases) where appropriate or within the built-in vases. Receptacles are available at collection points throughout the grounds.

